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March 21, 2019 

 

 

Ms. Betsy Barrett, City Clerk 

100 Broadway 

Norwich, Ct. 

06360 

 

 

Ms. Barrett,  

 

This is to inform you that the scheduled regular meeting of the Norwich Public Parking Commission, March 19, 2019, was 

cancelled. 

 

Cancellation was declared by co-chairs, Ms. Joanne Philbrick and Mr. Jeffrey Lord at 5:30pm, due to a lack of quorum. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Judith A. Rizzuto 

Administrator, NPPC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




